Student Learning Outcomes Committee Meeting September 12, 2012

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE:

Sydney Rice, Chair

Daniel Gilison Mary Lofgren

Frank Hoppe Romano Sanchez Dominguez

Sidne Horton Lisa Solomon

Cycle Assessments

Sydney Rice reports that cycle assessments are due in the fifth week of this semester. We should:

- Send the updated form to all users
- Update our website to include the new form.

PLOs

- How many are written?
- How many are assessed?

SAOs

- How many have turned theirs in?
- Who hasn't?

Sydney Rice reports that all forms will be submitted to Division Chairs, who will then submit them to the Deans. Dean staff will assume responsibility for printing costs.

Discussion

The Committee suggests a goal for all classes of one written PLO by the end of this term and a complete set of PLOs by the end of Spring semester.

Writing and assessment should be due by the end of October.

fh